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He will be great and will be called the Son of the Most High; and the Lord God will give Him the 

throne of His father David; and He will reign over the house of Jacob forever, and His kingdom 

will have no end.”  Luke 1:32-33 (NASB)  

Announcements 
• Terry Banman will preach today. Pray for Pastor Clint as he prepares to preach next Sunday. 

• Mondays, 7pm, Ladies Coffee Night upstairs in The Loft. 

• Tuesdays from 7-9pm, Youth in grades 7-12 are invited to meet at church. 

• Wednesdays, 9am, Ladies Coffee Time meets in the ladies ministry room here at church.  

• Wednesdays, 7pm, Grief Share. You are welcome to join any time. 

BBIISSHHOOPP  EELLEECCTTIIOONN  RREESSUULLTTSS    
Dave Reimer has been re-elected as bishop. Thank you for your prayerful participation. May the 

Lord grow His Church.  

AATTTTEENNDDAANNCCEE  LLIISSTTSS  
The attendance lists will be attached to this week’s bulletin email in case anyone missed receiving 

them last week. 

SSTTEEIINNBBAACCHH  BBIIBBLLEE  CCOOLLLLEEGGEE  
Dr. Rob Reimer, who has been SBC’s president since 2007, will end his service on April 30, 

2022. SBC is currently seeking a President who will provide overall supervision of the College, 

giving leadership and executive direction. For a more detailed job description, please go to SBC’s 

website.   

MMIISSSSIIOONNAARRIIEESS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK::  Pete & Lesley Doerksen.   

CCOOLLLLEEGGEE  &&  CCAARREEEERR::  December 11, 6pm, Christmas party. More details to come.  


